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Stargroup and iCash on target for record Quarter  

Sydney based ASX listed ATM technology, equipment and hardware supplier, iCash 

Payment Systems Limited (ASX : ICP) and Perth based unlisted ATM deployer, 

Stargroup Limited (together ‘the Companies’) are pleased to announce that their 

combined Automatic Teller Machine  networks are on track to deliver another 

record quarter of revenue. 

The combined quarterly figures for both companies who recently announced their 

intention to merge, show 5 quarters in a row of record growth with the June quarter 

currently on track to add a sixth.  

In addition, record monthly revenue was delivered in May of $144,000 which 

provides a positive outlook for the June quarter.  

 

Stargroup Chief Executive Officer, Todd Zani, stated “Our firm focus on quality site 

selection has resulted in continued growth in the network size and revenue.   

Further, our national expansion of both businesses and growing reputation within the 

industry for providing the “star treatment” to site owners has been a major catalyst in 

our growth to date.   

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We are now on track for yet another record quarterly result and we also look forward 

to executing further growth opportunities outside our ATM division in the next quarter, 

including the launch of our EFTPOS division, namely Starpos.” 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Sungki Lee     Todd Zani 

Company Secretary - iCash  Executive Chairman – Stargroup  

Tel : +61 (0)2 9099 2300   Tel: +61 (08) 9200 5834 

 

Important note 

This announcement contains forward-looking statements that are based on the Board’s beliefs, 

assumptions and expectations and on information currently available to management. That information 

includes information provided to the Company by the management of NeoICP Korea, Inc., which has 

not been independently verified. All statements that address operating performance, events, or 

developments that the Company expects or anticipates will occur in the future are forward-looking 

statements, including without limitation the Company’s expectations with respect to potential revenues, 

costs, profitability and financial performance. The Board believes that the forward-looking statements 

are reasonable as and when made.  

 


